
  
 
Dear Prof. Jeng-Tzong Chen, 

Saturday, Jun. 8, 2013 
Abstract/Paper Ref No: 1622 
Title of Abstract/Paper: Review of degenerate scale in the BEM/BIEM (MS-58) 
 
Thank you very much for your submission of paper to the Asia-Pacific Congress for 
Computational Mechanics (APCOM2013) to be held in Singapore at the InterContinental Hotel 
from 11th-14th Dec. 2013 (www.apcom2013.org).  
 
After a peer review conducted recently, I am very pleased to inform you that your above 
referenced paper has been accepted for presentation and publication at APCOM2013. You will 
be informed about the detailed presentation program at a later date.   
 
We would like to remind you that, 

1) Your paper will be given a full time slot for presentation at the Conference and will be 
published in the Conference Proceedings, provided that at least one of the authors 
registers for the Conference. 

2) Each conference registration entitles to present and publish ONE paper. Additional 
papers will attract an additional publication fee of US$300/- per paper. 

3) If you need to submit a revised final version of your paper, please note that the 
submission deadline is 30th September, 2013.  

 
The on-line Registration is already available at http://www.apcom2013.org. 
 
This is the official acceptance and invitation letter, which may be used for your funding or/and 
visa application. We appreciate your support. If you have any question, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
  
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Dr. Gui-Rong Liu  [liugr@uc.edu, 01-513-204-9580] 
Co-Chairman, Asia-Pacific Congress for Computational Mechanics (APCOM2013) 
President, Asia-Pacific Association for Computational Mechanics (APACM) 
Executive Council Member, International Association for Computational Mechanics (IACM) 
Chief-Editor, International Journal of Computational Methods (IJCM) 

http://www.apcom2013.org/

